
Gary Greenwood
August 20, 1949 - November 13, 2018

Gary Greenwood passed away November 13th, 2018 from heart complications in his
home in Hudson. He was the son of Mr and Mrs Wallace Greenwood. 

 

Born and raised in Pepperrell Massachusetts and had residence in Hudson, New
Hampshire. He leaves behind his two sons, Jake and Luke Greenwood. 

 

His Reception will be held at the California Room on 290 Derry St building #3 in Hudson,
New Hampshire on November 18th from 2-5pm. All are welcome.



Comments

Luke and Jake, we are so sorry for your loss. We love you very much! 
  

Love, 
  

Grandma, Aunt Nora, and Violet

 
Nora Trudeau - November 18, 2018 at 09:22 AM

Luke, so sorry for your loss. I spent many minutes (not enough) talking with Gary
while you and Shawn were lined up to race. God Bless.

 
Darrel - November 17, 2018 at 03:28 PM
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